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It is extremely easy to get complacent in your “job”, becoming a member of the ELC 
gives a new energy to what and how you are running your business. With the 
relationships you develop, you can turn that job into a career.  The Nevada Emerging 
Leaders Committee is an excellent opportunity for newer insurance professionals to get 
involved with our state association (NIIA) and learn more about the industry.  Prior to 
joining the ELC, my insurance career focused entirely on our agency’s day to day 
operations, the daily grind.  As a member of the ELC, I feel I have gained a broader 
outlook of the industry as-a-whole.  I have had the pleasure of being involved with our 
state’s legislation, local and national charities,  promoting our industry to future 
generations, learning more about the future of technology within Insurance, and 
attending state and national meetings and conventions.   I believe it is beneficial for all 
agency owners to get involved in the association and encourage their staff to get 
involved with the Nevada ELC and the Nevada Big I to nurture their career. 

 


